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Washington, D.C. 20505 

29 April 2016 

Mr. Abraham Payton 
Mr. John Cotter 
American Bridge 21“ Century 
455 Massachusetts Avenue NW 
Sixth Floor 
Washington, DC 20001 
Reference: F-2016-01173 

Dear Messrs. Payton and Cotter: 

This is a final response to your 2 March 2016 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request, received in the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator on 2 March 2016, for 
copies of FOIA requests that mention “Trump” and responsive records provided for all 
FOIAs that mention “Trump” submitted to our agency between June 1, 2015 and March 2, 
2016. We have assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when 
corresponding so that We can identify it easily. 

We did not locate any records responsive to your request. Although our searches were 
reasonably calculated to uncover all relevant documents, and it is highly unlikely that repeating 
those searches would change the result, you nevertheless have the legal right to appeal the 
finding of no records responsive to your request. As the CIA Information and Privacy 
Coordinator, I am the CIA official responsible for this determination. You have the right to 
appeal this response to the Agency Release Panel, in my care, within 45 days from the date of 
this letter. Please include the basis of your appeal. 

Sincerely, 

/7% jttwwf/~62) 
Michael Lavergne 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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